
z.tr. and u-s. Perry Shegirian 
54 Old H¥de oad 
Weston, Connecticut 06880 

Dear ~r. and Mrs. Shegirian: 

June 29, 1973 

We have gratefully received your contribution f 
$135.00 as a gift to the Cathedral from In Lieu of Flowers 
donations in memory of the late Anoush Abajian. 

We thank you fo remembering Saint Vartan Cath dral, 
and we pray for the repose of the soul of l·trs. Abajian. 

Please find enc osed a receipt for your contribution. 

FMK:hb 
Enclosure 

Sincerely yours, 

Father Mampre Kouzouian 
Canon Sacrist 


